East African Cables
Connecting lives

Retirement of a Director

The Board of Directors of East African Cables Plc wishes
to notify shareholders that Mr. Bruno Thomas has retired
from the Board effective 3rd September 2020.

Mr. Bruno has diligently served in the Board of East
African Cables Plc for 14 years as the Technical Advisor.
His contribution to the company is evident in the
transformation and modernization of our manufacturing
facilities to world class status. Mr. Bruno leaves a legacy
of safety, quality conformance, cost optimization and
efficiency in production.

The Board recognizes his invaluable contribution and
wish him well in his endeavors.

By Order of the Board
Virginia Ndunge

Company Secretary
Nairobi,
3rd September 2020




